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19th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our whole school Personal Development Curriculum, we are keen to ensure our young people 

are able to receive the most up to date information, education, support and guidance regarding real world 

concerns. 

As part of this, we have collaborated with the NSPCC to support our online safety education.  

We have secured through this partnership a parent and carer webinar open to all who care for and support 

our young people. 

The NSPCC will be delivering the first live webinar for The Marlborough Science Academy on Tuesday 

November 15th 6:30pm-7:30pm. The workshop will be focussing on the topics of: 

- Core content and use of the internet including social media 

- Mental Health and the digital world 

- Cyberbullying 

- Use of Parental Controls 

There will also be an opportunity for a question and answer session at the end of the workshop. 

If you are interested in attending the event, please complete the @Registration of Interest’ form via 

https://forms.gle/qKp2JGxTjGpbB8xc7  

We will then ensure log on details are sent to you nearer the time. The webinar workshop will be delivered 

via Microsoft Teams. You will need a mobile device / laptop to access the event. If you would like to join 

the event but would have difficulty accessing, the webinar please contact me at school and we will explore 

ways to support access. 

If you have any further questions please contact me directly at school. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Naomi Walker 

Associated Leader 
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